
BOARD OF FINANCE
PUBLIC HEARING CANCELLATION NOTICE

February 29, 2012

Carolyn Keily
Town Clerk
Simsbury, CT  06070

Dear Ms. Keily:

The Public Hearing of the Board of Finance scheduled for 7:30 P.M. on 
Tuesday, March 6, 2012 has been cancelled.

Yours truly,

Paul W. Henault
Chairman, Board of Finance


